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I am writing in opposition to HB 4080.  It creates special districts for killing wildlife 

deemed to be a threat to private property.  The list of potentially targeted animals is 

long.  The money will go to Wildlife Services an organization that uses 

means/methods that are cruel and, in the end, according to science ineffective.  We 

need to learn to live with wildlife and employ humane alternatives instead of first 

turning to killing.   


